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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time
oth February 2025

A second collection is to be taken up at all public masses today in
support of the apostolates and formation programmes of the Hong
Kong Central Council of Catholic Laity. Please show your
generous support.

In conjunction with the parish's celebration of the 2025 Jubilee Year
and to become 'Pilgrims of Hope', our chapel has established the
"St. Ignatius Chapel Senior Group”.

All parishioners aged 60 or above are welcome to register as
members of this group. The parish will regularly organize activities
for seniors to enhance their connections and cohesion with one
another.

The first meeting, titled "St. Ignatius Chapel Senior Group
Celebration for the Lantern Festival," with activities like making
handicrafts, glutinous rice balls (Tangyuan), fortune bags and
exercise for seniors will be held as follows:

Date: February 12, 2025 (coming Wednesday)
Time: 2:30 PM - 4:00 PM

Venue: Faber Room (1st floor of the Chapel)
Registration: Please register at the Chapel office.

In the spirit of sharing God's love and supporting those in need this
Chinese New Year, our Chapel is collecting donations of red
packets (lai see). All collected red packets will be distributed to the
Home for the Aged run by the "Little Sisters of the Poor" and the
"Missionaries of Charity" in Sham Shui Po, Kowloon.

All parishioners are invited to contribute a portion of their red
packets by placing them in the donation box located inside the
Chapel between February 2nd and 16th. Thank you for your
generosity!

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel
website for reference.



